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NATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENT 
LL BUILDING PRODUCTS 

November 15, 2021 PRICE INCREASE 
 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
Due to continued increased costs related to Steel, Aluminum, Plastics, Fiberglass and 
other inputs, LLBP Master Flow is announcing a price increase on the following: 
 

 

Product Increase 

Metal Ductwork 10%-20% 
Insulated Ductwork 8%-10% 
Ventilation 7%-12% 

 
 
The price increase will take effect with shipments on November 15th, 2021, regardless 
of order entry date.  As we approach the date, we will communicate specific price 
increases by product. 
  
Should you have any questions concerning this increase, please contact your local 
Territory Manager, National Account Manager or Sales Manager. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
 
Todd Christiansen 
Vice President, Sales  
LL Building Products Ventilation/Specialty 

 
 
 
 


